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  MEMO TO: Members of the Mid-Valley Executive Advisory Board 

 

  FROM: Carla Cumblad, Executive Director and 

                                                Nancy Sporer, Director of Business and Human Resources  

 

 DATE: December 3, 2014 

  

 RE: Grants Update 

 

 

The following two tables list the final allocations for the federal grants, the Flow Through adjustments for 

Mid-Valley, the carryover amounts, the total funds available for FY15, the approved budget (Amendment 

1), and the funds available for the remainder of FY15.  

 


